
 
Notice – Lok Shahi Din 

 
Lok Shahi Din is organized on the second Tuesday of every month at 3:00 PM at 
the office of the Chief Electrical Inspector, Chembur, Mumbai. 
All citizens are hereby requested to attend the Lok shahi Din with their grievances, 
suggestions if any, along with relevant supporting documents for appropriate 
redressal. 
 
 


